From: Osgood, Bradley

To: Larson, Nancy; Andrus, Dan
Subject: RE: request to remove gate at southerly end of Shenandoah Dr.
Date: Friday, June 24, 2016 10:11:08 AM

In 2016 (YTD) we have responded to 5 calls on Shenandoah Dr. (Burglary, Alarms, Unwanted person).
In 2015 we responded to 7 calls (Alarms and one fraud).

In 2014 we responded to 3 calls (Criminal Threatening, Alarm, Theft).

In 2013 we responded to 4 calls (Animal complaint and Alarms).

In 2012 we has no calls for service.

In 2011 we responded to 3 calls for service (Alarms and Criminal Threatening.

We have very limited calls on Palomino. 3 calls since 2011 (Noise complaint, Alarm and Abandoned
911 call).

| have viewed the gate and see no reason why it should stay. | realize that they probably wanted to
cut down on through traffic.

Brad


mailto:/O=CHMAIL/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=OSGOODB
mailto:NLarson@ConcordNH.gov
mailto:DAndrus@ConcordNH.gov

